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I oppose changing back to in-person voting in Oregon. Vote by mail allows everyone 

to vote, even those who are handicapped or shut-in. Vote by mail also allows those of 

us who work 12.5 hour shifts and do shift work to vote because most day time hours 

activities aren’t set up for us. Please do not change it. Do not do trump’s bidding to 

reduce the number of people who vote. Let ALL American citizens vote. That’s what 

our constitution was built upon.  


